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Dear Providers:                                 September 5, 2012 

 

 

KADIAN/MORPHINE SULFATE ER CAPSULES 

Effective September 5, 2012, the generic morphine sulfate ER tablets will be preferred over Kadian and the generic 
morphine sulfate ER capsules.  Capsules will require a prior authorization and clinical documentation supporting the 
medical necessity of the use of the capsules instead of the tablets. 

 

SINGULAIR 

Effective October 1, 2012, BRAND NAME SINGULAIR will no longer be preferred.  Wyoming Medicaid will now prefer the 
generic montelukast. 
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